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UNITED STATES 
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

OFFICE OF THE SOLICITOR 
WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

February 27, 1946. 

Hon. William Langer, 

United States Senate. 

Dear Senator Langer: 

Please forgive me for being so slow in 

getting these extra copies to youo 

FSC:mjt 

Sincerely yours, 

r4A~ 
Felix s. Cohen, 

Acting Solicitor. 
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